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August 24, 2022 

 

 

 

Western Reserve Land Conservancy 

3850 Chagrin River Road 

Moreland Hills, OH 44022 

Attn: Alex Czayka and Sarah Blakely 

 

 

 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Preservation Application 

 

 

Dear Alex and Sarah, 

 

Thank you for submitting an application for the O’Brien Preserve Forest Preservation Project in Hudson, 

OH to be added to the Western Reserve Land Conservancy Carbon Program. I’m writing to let you know 

that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated August 19, 2022. Final crediting documents 

including the Project Design Document (PDD) and supporting attachments are due to City Forest Credits 

by February 24, 2023.  

 

Thanks for your continued partnership. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Liz Johnston 

Director, City Forest Credits 

 


